
 
 

2025 Stuart Avenue, Baton Rouge, LA 70808-3979 
Telephone: 225-343-6657     Fax: 225-344-6847 

Website:    www.aloysius.org 

Monday, July 29, 2024 

Dear parents, 

Registration is open for PSR! It has three parts: the online form, the fee, and the dinner 
helpers sign up. Get started at https://www.aloysius.org/psr  

Our biggest need is for parent volunteers to teach 7th & 8th grade PSR. We had four 
teachers last year; the teachers worked in pairs and alternated classes. It worked 
wonderfully; we could schedule around conflicts and provide consistency for the teens. 

If we don’t have enough teachers, then we will send you the material to work on PSR at 
home with your teen. 

Please email MacDougall if you can volunteer: mwomack@staloysiusparish.com  

You are welcome to teach your teen(s) their lessons at home; we will share all our 
material with you. 

Below is the schedule for 7th & 8th grade PSR; classes will be from 6:30 to 8:30 pm in 
Gonzaga Hall. 

• September 8 
• September 15 
• September 22 
• September 29 

• October 6 
• October 20 
• October 27 
• November 3 

• November 10 
• November 24 
• December 1 
• December 8 

 

Below is the schedule for 9th & 10th grade PSR; they will meet in conjunction with High 
School Youth Group from 6:30 to 8:30 pm in the Parish Hall. These meetings are called 
Life Nights. We will host 16 Life Nights, and PSR students need to attend at least 12. 

• August 18 
• September 8 
• September 29 
• October 13 
• November 3 
• November 10 

• December 1 
• January 12 
• January 26 
• February 9* 
• February 23 
• March 9 

• March 30 
• April 13 
• April 27 
• May 4 

*This Life Night was canceled. 

Please email MacDougall if you have any questions: mwomack@staloysiusparish.com  
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